
Greg 

From: orv-enews@s193009083.onlinehome.us
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2010 8:52 PM
To: Greg Heaton
Subject: Oak Ridge Village HOA - National Night Out
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September 29, 2010 

Dear Greg Heaton, 

Welcome to Oak Ridge Village Homeowners Association eNEWS.  A service that homeowners 
can subscribe to get HOA news, advisories, event notices, and information fast easy and free!  
Please help pass the word and foward this email to your neighbors.  As always, please visit our 
community's web site at http://www.orvhoa.com/ for more detail information and news. 

 

BE THE FIRST TO KNOW - WITH eNEWS! 

 National Night Out 
(in Texas) 

Tuesday, October 5, 2010 
6:30 PM - 9:00 PM 

ORV Club House & Pool 



 

Food, Games, Entertainment, Music, 
Martial Arts, Swimming (lifeguards), 

Fun and Prizes!! 

Bring the entire family as Oak Ridge Village partners with 
San Antonio Police Department to party away crime. 

Children will have a blast! 

6:30 PM - Food & Ice Breakers 
Door Prizes 

 
We ask all NNO attendees to make donations to Haven for Hope. 

Items needed: coats, under garments, socks (adult sizes, male/female).  
Items can be dropped off at the NNO event. 

 

 

Special Guests & Presentations by 
San Antonio Police Department 
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7:00 PM - Ti-Gon Martial Arts (Self Defense) 

Please submit name(s) to cassie0528@hotmail.com to register for this complimentary class. 
Deadline to register Sunday, October 3rd. 

 

 

Special Guests & Presentations by 
San Antonio Fire Department, Station 14 

7:30 PM - Float and a Movie 
Bring your floats and relax in the pool and 

watch a special movie presentation 
(weather permitting) 

If you are interested in helping please contact 
Cassandra Littlejohn - 210.370.9495 

Send a message to crime by turning on your porch lights 
at 6:00 PM on October 5th. 
We must stand together. 

Mark your calendars 

 

Oak Ridge Village Homeowners Association, Inc. 
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Annual Meeting of the General Membership 
Wednesday, October 13, 2010 

7:00 PM 

Be sure to check the News & Events Page on our community web site at 
http://www.orvhoa.com/ 

for more news and detail information. 

Sincerely, 

eNEWS Team - Communications Committee 
Oak Ridge Village Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Please note this message was sent via an automated system and replies are not 
monitored. 

To unsubscribe to eNEWS Click here 
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